STAFFORDSHIRE
SCHOOLS

MULTI ACADEMY TRUST

Dear Our PTAs,

We are writing to express our sincere gratitude for the incredible work you all do for our school
community. Your dedication and tireless efforts have a significant impact on the lives of our
children, teachers, and staff.

We want to thank you for the seen and unseen acts of kindness that create a richer learning
environment, foster a sense of community, and ultimately benefit all of us.

We are grateful for the countless hours you volunteer throughout the year. From organising
fundraisers to coordinating events, to simply lending a helping hand, your commitment is truly
inspiring.

Thanks to your support, and helping your school to be a vibrant and enriching place for our
children to learn and grow.

Please accept our heartfelt thanks for all that you do.

Sincerely,
Mrs Charlene Gethin Mr Kev. Borg Mr Peter Halifax
(CEO) (Co Chairs of Directors of TSSMAT)

Crawley Lane, Kings Bromley, Burton on Trent, Staffordshire DE13 7JE
Tel : 01543 472245
Email : office@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk



